Press release from 





2001-02-22

Elanders AB (publ)

Interim reports during 2001

The Annual General Meeting will be held on 25 April 2001 and a press release on the first quarter result will be issued during the day.

The press release on the first half year result will be issued on 13 August and the press release on the third quarter result will be issued 17 October.

Kungsbacka 2001-02-22

Kjell Thörnbring

President and Chief Executive Officer

For more information please contact Kjell Thörnbring at: +46 300-50 000 or visit our website at www.elanders.se .







